From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Subject: Fwd: Dr. Kujawa
Date: December 27, 2016 4:45:12 PM CST
To: paul_dulberg@comcast.net

From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Date: March 10, 2015 at 11:14:15 AM CDT
To: Hans Mast <hansmast@att.net>

Subject: Dr. Kujawa

Hans,
You should have the billing for Dr. Kujawa ending on my last visit.

Today | had another appointment with her. She set me up to see her again in 6 months on September 15th and it will be every 6
months from this point on. This visit is not included in the Billing you received.

Paul
Paul Dulberg

847-497-4250
Sent from my iPad
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